
 

 

 

 

Meeting Summary 

TYPE OF MEETING:    Initial Introduction to Project - Parkland Chamber of Commerce Breakfast 

Networking Meeting 

DATE:  June 24, 2015   TIME:  7:30am 

NAME:  Evan Wolk, President Parkland Chamber of Commerce 

OTHER MEETING PARTICIPANTS:  33 Parkland Chamber of Commerce members were in attendance, 

including Officials from the City of Parkland, Mayor Michael Udine, Commissioner Christine 

Hunschofsky and Commissioner David Rosenoff 

LOCATION: Aston Gardens at Parkland Commons   59999 North University Drive, Parkland, FL   

PROJECT TEAM MEMBER PARTICIPATION:  Pamela A. Adams, Adams Consulting Group, Inc.  

PRIMARY CONTACT FOR FOLLOW-UP:  Evan Wolk, President Parkland Chamber of Commerce 954-937-

0232 evan@wolkfinancial.net 

The SW10th Street team reached out to Mr. Wolk of the Parkland Chamber of Commerce to explain 

how to best get the Chamber engaged in the SW 10th Street Consensus Building Initiative.  Mr. Wolk 

was aware of the long standing concerns about traversing along SW10th Street from the perspective of 

the Parkland residents and business owners.  He was provided a Fact Sheet and “Share Your Thoughts” 

comment card to share with the Chamber Board of Directors. 

Following the Chamber Board meeting, Mr. Volk invited the team to the June 24, 2015 Breakfast 

networking meeting.  This provided an opportunity to introduce the “SW 10th Street Your Vision?” 

project to the membership in an informal setting. 

During the networking period Pamela Adams had the opportunity to speak with Chamber 

members about the project.  

During the group introduction period Ms. Adams introduced SW10th Street Vision Project to 

the entire group.  A brief background about why the Broward Metropolitan Planning 
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Organization launched this project.  The project goals & objectives and approach were 

presented.  

Chamber members were solicited to be engaged in the process to build a consensus for the 

future of SW 10th Street with the residents and business owners from Coral Springs, Coconut 

Creek and Deerfield Beach. 

Mr. Wolk followed up by asking for the membership to volunteer by participating on a committee to 

represent the Parkland Chamber in this public discussion. 

Ms. Adams circulated after the meeting.  Six members indicated interested in participating on the 

Chamber committee. 

Next Steps:  

Mr. Wolk will determine how best to structure the committee to engage with the team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the Americans 

with Disabilities Act, please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876-0036 

or ryanc@browardmpo.org  
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